
As a resident of Clermont County, I would like to express my support for the 
Clear Mountain Energy Center. The Clear Mountain Energy Center could 
potentially provide the greater Cincinnati area a reliable source of 
renewable energy. On top of that, the Clear Mountain Energy Center would 
contribute millions of dollars in tax revenue every year for the foreseeable 
future. Thank you for reading my letter of support! 
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